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August 4, 1982 ,

Thomas C. Wheeler, Esquire
Pettit & Martin
1800 Massachusetts Avenue, N.W. IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20036 TO F01A-82-319

Dear Mr. Wheeler:

This is in response to your letter dated July 19, 1982, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, copies of all of
the enclosures to Mr. Reedy's October 14, 1981 letter, and all of the
other documents submitted to the NRC by Messrs. Reedy, Herbert, or
Lundin.

In response to your request, we are herewith providing you with a copy
of two documents as follows:

1. October 14, 1981 Letter to USNRC from R. F. Reedy, Inc.,
with enclosures. (450 pages), and

2. Undated Metallurgical, Welding, and Fabrication
Evaluation (379 pages).

The charge for reproducing records not located in the NRC Public Document
Room is five cents ($0.05) per page as specified in 10 CFR 9.14(b).
Accordingly, the cost of reproducing the 829 pages provided to you
herewith is $41.45.

You will be billed for this amount by our Division of Accounting.

This completes our action on your request.

Sincerely,

J. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosures: As stated
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